
 

 

 
22nd September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Race for Life 2023 
Ran by: Year 13 BTEC Business Students 
 
We are inviting your child to run in this year’s Race for Life on the 29th of September. 
 
The race will run through Periods 4 and 5 of the school day; therefore, if your children use school transport, this will 
still be available to them.  
 
We advise your child to bring a water bottle, and possibly sun protection if there is warm weather on the day.  It is 
recommended that they bring along some cash to donate or use at stalls during the event.  Stalls will include; bake 
stands, splat the rat, bouncy castle, ice cream and more.  
 
Your child is to wear their PE kit with pink and blue accessories.  Please donate £1 via ParentPay. 
 
Your child has been given a sponsorship form to ask their family and friends to sponsor them for the run and help 
raise money for cancer research.  Please can your child bring their sponsorship form with them on the day with any 
Sponsorship Money raised. 
 
The sponsorship forms can be filled out in person and online.  
 
Online sponsorship form: 
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/queenelizabethsgrammarschool-raceforlife 
 
If you have any other questions, please contact Mrs Starkie on starkiek@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
QEGS Year 13 BTEC Business Students 
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